Cigna Expands COVID-19

Coverage

Cigna waiving customer cost-sharing and co-payments for
COVID-19 treatment

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to make a deeper impact across the United
States, Cigna is taking another step forward to deliver access to simple, affordable
and predictable health care.

Effective immediately, Cigna will waive customer cost-sharing and co-payments for
COVID-19-related treatment through May 31, 2020.

Combined with waiving the customer cost-share of the COVID-19 office visit,
telehealth screenings, and testing previously announced, Cigna has made it easier
for customers to seek medical care when they need it.

Cigna also announced additional support and resources:

+ Deploying hundreds of Cigna clinical staff to join the team at MDLIVE, a leading
telehealth company and Cigna network partner, to help deliver much-needed
virtual care to patients

= Launching a free, early intervention self-assessment tool with Buoy Health to help
guide Cigna customers to the next best actions

To learn more, read the press release by clicking here.

We thank you for your partnership with us. Together we are helping to improve
health outcomes for individuals and communities.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Cigna
representative.

Together, all the way.’
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